
The steering group for the CM Neighbourhood Development plan met in The Rising Sun 

14th Aug 2014. 

 

Those present: 

 

Kevin Watson 

Alison Cross 

Neil Chambers 

Iain Le Duc 

Ian Bell 

Mike Lawrence 

Jo Lawrence 

 

Andrew Moss sent apologies 

 

Ian talked through the results of the questionnaires. The response to them was better than 

expected, and were tabled by Ian. The responses were discussed and it was agreed that the 

views expressed regarding Lye Common could be shared with the Parish Council. 

Kevin shared the proposed revision to the Development Boundary, that was given to him by 

the County Council. Kevin tabled his responses to these changes. He explained that the 

Council were intending to propose a further revision taking account of the additional housing 

requirements, to be shared out amongst the parishes according to some, as yet unclear, 

criteria. It was agreed that Kevin should approach the County Council with a request not to 

publish their proposal for Christian Malford until at least 31/12/14, by which time we expect 

to have identified the views of the parishioners. 

 

As discussion was had on what was proposed to happen at the public meeting. We agreed a 

poster presentation; explanation of terminology; map of responses to Q6 of the questionnaire. 

Mike was delegated to produce the map based on data prepared by Ian. Kevin will advertise 

the public meeting in time for the next Parish Magazine, and Neil will advertise the meeting 

on the village website. 

 

A sub committee consisting of Ian, Jo and Alison will meet to analyse the responses and form 

them into a suitable document for publication at the public meeting, as well as preparing data 

for use on the proposed Map showing responses to Q6. 

 

Next meeting 28th August, same place, same time. 
 


